
Study:  Millennials  less
likely to leave the nest
By Dionne Searcey, New York Times

During the recession near the end of the last decade, many
young adults facing a dreadful job market moved in with their
parents to save money.

Now, jobs may be more plentiful and the economy has improved,
but many members of the millennial generation have yet to
leave the nest, according to a new study. In fact, even more
of them are living at home now.

An analysis of census data by the Pew Research Center has
found that 18- to 34-year-olds are less likely to be living
apart  from  family  members  than  they  were  even  during  the
depths of the recent recession, the worst economic downturn
since the 1930s.
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